
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Lahainaluna High School Junior Prom alterations fitting this
Wednesday from 2pm to 6pm at Kumu Eva’s classroom. If you
got a dress from our donation drive and your tuxedo or dress
needs alterations, bring them this Wednesday after school.
Please check today’s attached flier for more information or
contact Kumu Eva at the Chorus Room. Mahalo!

Attention all chess players! Sign up for the first chess
tournament of the year up until Thursday at lunch in Mr.
Gilligan's room. There is a wide open field this year, and we will
use clocks for the tourney. Practice with the clocks Tuesday and
Thursday during lunch.

Lunas! If you haven't ordered your yearbook yet, we have until
Friday, Feb 16th to guarantee a copy. See Auntie Cass in the SAC
office during recess or lunch with $50 to purchase a yearbook
or order online using the QR code. If you're not sure if you
ordered a yearbook during registration, please see the purchase
list posted on the bulletin board outside of I-Building. Here's a
few sneak peeks of some pages (see attached)

Aloha. If you applied for a Quarter 3 bus pass, bus passes are
here and ready to be picked up in the main office during recess
and lunch ONLY with your school id present. Mahalo!

Reminder to Health Pathway students, please wear your scrubs
and be prompt to P16 at lunch Tuesday, 2/6 for our virtual
social with Whittier Tech. There will be snacks available.

COUNSELORS CORNER:

Class of 2024 seniors, there are virtual FAFSA workshops on
Wednesdays from 6pm to 7:30pm starting from January 17th.
Please see Ms. Ginny Yasutake at the College and Career Center if
you have any more questions. Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

Hi Aloha Club Members! We will be having our next general
meeting on Thursday, February 8th at the library during lunch.
We will be using the time to prepare for our next event. We
hope to see you all there!

Weightlifting club: Just a reminder that we will be having a
group picture taking. Please contact Hanale for more
information.

Anime club: Just a reminder that we have a general meeting
this Thursday during lunch at K-103. Students going to Kawaii
Kon with the club are urged to attend as we are finalizing the
counts. Please check the club’s Google Classroom for officers'
nominations next school year. Thank you.

SPORTS SHORTS:

The Lahainaluna Girls Water Polo Team are still looking for
ladies who would be interested in participating for the
upcoming 2024 MIL season. If you love being in the water
having fun and being on a team we encourage you to check out
the lady lunas water polo team. If you have any questions come
see Coach Brad at P11 or text him at (773) 771-1361 or text Mia
Kosianowski at (401) 499-0078. Hope to see you in the water.

Attention students who want to play for our tennis team. The
season is going to start soon on February 12th so please turn in
your forms as soon as possible. If you have any questions or
want to join our team, please contact Kalia Hendrickson at (808)
856-9560. Mahalo!

Good luck to our girls basketball team as they will be traveling
to Oahu this Wednesday to face Waiakea High School at 7:00pm
at McKinley High School. I mua Lahainaluna!

Breakfast: Portuguese Sausage with Rice, Fresh Fruit, Pineapple Chunks. Lunch: Hamburger, Lettuce,
Tomato Slice, Veggie Sticks, Wedge Fries, Fresh Fruit. Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria
15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

